
The Corporation of the Township of Douro-Dummer 
 

By-law Number 2022-43 
Being a By-law to appoint members to the Short-Term Rental Advisory 

Committee 
 
   
Whereas it is deemed necessary to appoint Citizens to the Douro-Dummer Short-
Term Rental Advisory Committee;  
  
 

Now Therefore the Council for the Corporation of the Township of Douro-  
Dummer enacts as follows:  
 

1.   That the following persons be appointed to serve as members of the Short-
Term Rental Committee until September 2023: 

 
a) Richard Clark 
b) Suzanne Coros 
c) Nina Janoscik 
d) David Kock 
e) Shauna Lawrie 
f) Doug Owens 

 
2. That this By-law shall come into force and effect on the date of passage. 

 
 
 
Passed in open council this 20th day of September, 2022.     
 
        
 
 
 
       ____________________________ 
       Mayor, J. Murray Jones 
 
 
 
 
               ______________________________ 
       Acting Clerk, Martina Chait-Hartwig 


